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From: Peter Hicks 
Sent: Sunday, 7 January 2024 7:19 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

This stadium is a massive cost to the taxpayer with little reward and a lot of lost opportunity costs on projects that need 
fixing - like housing, health and education. Not to mention other priorities like doing something to upgrade the facilities 
on kunanyi. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

The stadium will be a massive eyesore on the face of the Tasmanian waterfront and will lower the historical values that 
so many have fought to preserve and that so many visitors actually come here for. 

Yours faithfully, 

Peter Hicks 
 




